
Celebrate another successful Summer Reading 
Program all this week at the Library 

Summer Reading runs through Saturday, August 3 at all library 
locations 

  

  

 

LOUISVILLE, Ky. (July 29, 2024) – What better way to finish the summer than with a celebration? 
The Louisville Free Public Library’s Summer Reading Finales take place this week at all library 
locations. Come enjoy magic shows, space-themed activities, snacks, storytelling, and grand prize 
giveaways!  
 
If you haven’t finished Summer Reading yet, there’s still time: every child (newborn to 5th grade) 
and teen (6th to 12th grade) who completes Summer Reading by August 3 will receive either an 
alien pencil pouch (kids) or a tech organizer bag (teen) and passes to local attractions like the 
Kentucky Science Center, Louisville Bats Baseball, and more! Children and their families also have 
until August 4 to use their Cultural Pass, available for pick up at any library branch. 
 
Summer Reading, presented by the Library Foundation, is absolutely FREE. Register your child 
online at www.LFPL.org/SummerReading, or fill out a paper form at your nearest branch now 
through August 3. To find a Finale at a branch near you, visit www.LFPL.org/events or call (502) 
574-1620. 
 

http://www.lfpl.org/SummerReading
http://www.lfpl.org/events

